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Tuesday 22 March 2022 Term 1 Week 9 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 23 March Leadership Induction 

Thursday 24 March Playgroup 9am 

 FNC Touch Football 

Friday 25 March 7:15am Cross County Training 

Monday 28 March KIMP Ice Cream Day 1, 2, 5, 6 

Tuesday 29 March FNC AFL 

Thursday 31 March Playgroup 9am 

Friday 1 April FNC Hockey  

 7:15am Cross County Training 

Wednesday 6 April PSSA Netball Trials 

Thursday 7 April K-2 Easter Hat Parade 

 Playgroup 9am 

Friday 8 April ANZAC Day Assembly 

 7:15am Cross County Training 

 Stage 3 Melbourne trip  

 deposits due 

 End Term 1 

Monday  25 April ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Tuesday 26 April Staff Development Day 

 No Students 

Wednesday 27 April Term 2 Commences  

 for all students 

Thursday 28 April Playgroup 9am 

Friday 29 April KPS Cross Country Carnival 

Paint Room 

 
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Harmony Day … what a lovely way to start the week.  
It is the perfect time to focus on inclusivity and  
kindness.  Throughout the week classes will be  
discussing inclusion, and what that looks like, as well as 
celebrating difference and knowing that everyone is 
unique with much to offer.  In support of this  
initiative, our weekly PBL lesson will be about kindness.  
Students will be creating a kindness wall, to display 
reflections on kind thoughts about someone or  
something.  Remember to be kind! 

Congratulations to our swimmers who represented at 
the North Coast carnival last week.  Several athletes, 
including all 4 relay teams, qualified for the State  
carnival.  We are so proud of you all.  Well done! 

Last week finished with the very successful P & C  
organised ‘Parent meet and Greet’.  There was a  
terrific roll out of K-Year 2 parents/carers, giving 
community time to meet up, some for the first time.  
Ever vigilant parents were multi-tasking, supervising 
children at play, while meeting with other parents, 
having a cuppa or chatting with the teachers.  Thank 
you all for coming.  There will be a similar event for 
years 3-6 soon. 

A reminder that the Leadership Induction Assembly 
is on tomorrow.  This will be our first formal assembly 
with parent participation, in a long time!  We are very 
excited to make this a special event for our school 
leaders.  Assembly begins, for invited guests, at 
9:30am.  See you all there. 

Items of school uniforms are currently on sale, in the 
front of the office.  Jumpers and jackets at highly 
reduced prices.  Be prepared for winter! 

Have an awesome week everyone. 
 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

CANTEEN HELPERS REQUIRED URGENTLY FOR 1-2 HOURS 
THURSDAY & FRIDAY MORNINGS. PH. 02 6674 1467  

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 

KIMP  

Please pay any outstanding KIMP fees this week. Thank 
you. 
 

Early Leavers/Student Messages 

If you are planning to collect your child early, please  
notify the teacher and office on the morning of the early 
departure so arrangements can be made with minimal  
disruption to class. 

If you have a message for your child about changes to 
after school and/or travel arrangements, please notify 
the office before 2pm so messages can get to students in 
time and with minimal disruption to class. 
 

Winter Uniform Remaining Stock Sale - All $5 

Available from the school office.  Limited stock. 

Jumpers—size 4 and size 14 only 
Spray Jackets—sizes 12,14 & 16 only 
Stage 3 Bomber Jackets—size 10 only 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS  

 

PBL WINNERS  
Week 9 

Otto G - K Seashells Mila R - K Sandcastles 

Strider M - 1 Malibu Harlow W - 1 Malibu 

Scarlett R - 3 Leaping Fish Luka H - 3/4 Clownfish 

Ella C - 5 Curlews Georgie O - 6 Kingfish 

Thursday 24 March 

Catherine 

Friday 25 March 

Rhys 

Thursday 31 March 

Catherine 

Friday 1 April 

Rhys, Leisa 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

    
KIMP NEWS 
 
KIMP Ice Cream Days 

Thank you to all the Kindergarten and Stage 2 students 
who supported our KIMP fundraiser by buying an ice 
cream on Monday.  We raised $130 towards our new  
piano!  Next Monday is the second ice cream day, this 
time for Years 1, 2, 5 & 6.  Don’t forget to bring your $1!  
Dairy free options will be available as well.  Last Friday 
our piano was tuned and serviced and it sounds amazing.  
It is a wonderful 
asset for Kingy 
and we are looking 
forward to using 
it for many years 
to come. 

KIMP next week 

I will email KIMP parents with some lesson changes for 
next week.  Mr Walsh will be here on Monday and then 
again on Wednesday.  I will be away on Wednesday so may 
Wednesday students will have lessons on Tuesday.  I will 
email with details and a reminder. 

Have a great week everyone! 
 

Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

SPORT 

Cricket 

Congratulations to our girls cricket team for defeating 
Pottsville PS in round 1 of the PSSA Knockout  
competition. It was the first game of real cricket for all 
of these girls and they played with so much enthusiasm 
and displayed excellent sportsmanship. We will now  
progress to round 2. Well done girls!  

Cross Country Training 

Year 3-6 students have the opportunity to participate in 
run training and games that promote fitness and  
teamwork in preparation for our school cross country  
carnival on Friday 29th April.  The sessions commence at 
7:15am at the Cudgen Foreshore Park and finish at 8am 
sharp, on Fridays 25 March, 1 April & 8 April. Permission 
forms have been sent home with students. If you would 
like your child to attend the training, please complete the 
permission form and return to the office. 
 

Cross Country Carnival 

Notes have also gone home today to all K-6 students 
about the upcoming Cross Country Carnival on  
Friday 29th April. 

Years 3- 6 (and Yr 2 students turning 8 this year) 
9am-12pm 

Kindergarten, Year 1 & Year 2 
1-2pm 

At Robert Dixon Park, Kingscliff 
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Kingscliff Public School 

North Coast Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to all KPS swimmers! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


